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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 24th January 2020
Monday-   P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

               Mandarin Classes P1-7

Tuesday   
Wednesday PE with coach (P1-7) 

Thursday  
                Irish Language Classes P1-7

                PE P1-4
Friday       PE with GAA Coach Fergal McCann
                (P4-7)

                 P.1 -4 Library

Recycling

Jill Eagleson the Environmental Education Manager from Mid Ulster Council will visit the school on Tuesday28th January to talk to all of the children at assembly about ways in which we can Reduce, Reuse and Recycle our waste.
Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools Week will begin on Monday 27th January. I apologise for any inconvenience caused by moving Grandparents Day forward from Wednesday 29th January to Monday 27th. I look forward to seeing both you and the Grandparents on Monday and I know the kids are really excited that their ‘Grannies and Grandas’ are coming to their school. Tea and treats will be served afterwards.

Primary 1 Applications

Last few days remaining to apply for Primary 1 – applications close at 12 noon on 30th January. Applications can be made online on www.eani.org.uk. Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.

Sacrament Dates

Please note that Confirmation will take place on Friday 24th April at 6.00pm.
First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 16th May.
Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-

KS1 Pupil of the Week –Thomas Elliot
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Cormac
OUR success is doing OUR best!

